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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kevin Motar <kevinmotarj@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul)
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); mznikki708@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Appeal Application - 1065 Ross Ave.
Attachments: Video.MOV

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello   
Attached are some of the pictures taken on the 11/30/20 which show the corrections were made. These might be useful 
for the appeal today.   
 
Thanks  
Kevin  
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Sent from my iPhone  
 
 

On Dec 16, 2020, at 12:33 PM, Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul) <janis.peterson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Thank you for your appeal application.  See attached.  We have scheduled your Legislative Hearing for 
next Tuesday, Dec. 22, 2020 at 2:30 p.m.  Our office will call you at this number # 612-358-8051.  Please 
be available between 2:30 and 4:00 p.m. for this phone hearing.  Let me know if you have any 
questions. 
Janis 
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Janis Peterson 
Executive Assistant  
City Council Offices 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8560 
janis.peterson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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